
Going to Reception 
As you know this is the last term before the summer 

holidays and the children will be moving up to 

Reception in September. To help prepare them for 

this we will be doing lots of discussions about 

Reception and what it will be like. Closer to the 

end of term the children will have the chance to 

meet their new teachers and see the reception 

areas. 
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Welcome back!   
 

We hope that you had a restful break, and the children are ready for our final term at Wingfield this year. We 

have many exciting learning opportunities for your child this term and our looking forward to exploring our 

new topic with them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Miss Hardy, Mrs Priest and Mrs Clifford.  

Our Termly Topic is: 
Wonderful Water 

We will be reading different stories and non-fiction texts that 

focus on sea life and water such as: Tiddler, Pirates, Commotion 

in the Ocean and many more! 

We will also explore the topic of recycling by reading books such 

as Who Swallowed Stanley and learning about ways, we can 

help to save the world. We will also be creating junk model 

maserpieces, please do send in your empty and cleaned pots, 

tubs, boxes and containers. 

 

Water play 
As part of our learning around water we will have 

water play out every day, this could include fising 

in water, floating and sinking activites exploring 

with coloured water and simply just playing! 

Please ensure your child has a spare set of clothes 

for those days when we are just too wet to go 

home in our uniforms! 

A few reminders: 
School uniform must be worn each day, grey 

trousers/ skirt/ shorts, black shoes/ trainers, 

grey socks/ tights, white polo shirt and a 

logoed school jumper. 

Earrings letters were sent to all parents 

recently, please ensure guidance is 

followed. 

 

Sports Day 
Nursery will be taking part in the EYFS Sports Day a 

Sutcliffe park on Tuesday 20th June 2023. We will be 

leaving school at 9.15 and will return by 12. We are 

encouraging as many parents as possible to please 

support us by walking with us to Sutcliffe park, cheering 

the children along and then walking us back to school. 

Your children can be collected from and taken home 

from Sutcliffe park at the end should you wish. 

Please can you let us know if you are available to support 

us for this event. We will send out reminders nearer the 

time! 

. 

Sunshine 
As the warmer weather will 

hopefully be staying for a 

while, we encourage you to 

please apply long lasting 

sunscreen to your children 

every morning before school – 

we are unable to apply cream 

to the children in school. Please 

also ensure your child has a 

named sunhat. 


